Shirley Rukcic

From: Boyd, Jeffrey <boydj@stlouis-mo.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 11:49 AM
To: Shirley Rukcic

Subject: Sun Shine Request

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Shirley,

Please provide me with the entire legal contracts for all law firms doing business with the parking division as well as year
to date expenses for FY18.

In addition, please provide me with the most current financial statements for each financial account on behalf of the
parking division to included but not limited to banks, credit unions, investment accounts and all others.

Jeffrey L. Boyd

Alderman, 22nd Ward

City of St. Louis

1200 Market St, Room 230
St. Louis, MO 63103

“Leadership is not about doing what's popular; it's about doing what's RIGHT"



